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Return to Sender
When sending mail to other campuses,
please indicate which campus it goes to:
Pittsboro, Siler City, Harnett or the prison.

Staff Development
John Steber of Allied Fibers will de-
liver a talk on OSHA Feb. 20 at 2:30 p.m.
in H-117.

REAL Graduation
REAL graduation will be Feb. 26 at 7
p.m. at the civic center. All are welcome.

March of Dimes Reminder

Carl Bryan is still looking for more
walkers for the March of Dimes
WalkAmerica, set for Saturday, April 13.
He's also looking for some dirty shoes for
the Second Annual Dirtiest Shoe Contest.
The shoe contest and the paper shoes Carl
is selling for $1 are his primary fundraisers
for the March of Dimes.

Birthdays
Janet Groce, Feb. 21; Gail Luck, Feb.
21; Vanessa Murchison, Feb. 21; Dave
Horonetz, Feb. 24; and Carroll Horner,
Feb. 24.
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Foundation Hands OQut Awards

On Feb. 14 the Foundation's Executive Committee gave out the
following awards:

» Julianna Oakes received funds for the 1996/97 Student Ambas-
sador program.

» Jan Rider received funds for a computer for the Public Informa-
tion Department.

* Nancy Turner and Joanne Batten received funding for a com-
puter program for curriculum scheduling.

» Jan Strickland received money to send 15 Harnett campus early
childhood students to attend a conference.

» Steve Lympany received funds for his LASE summer project.

* Funding was arranged for Melissa Staley to hold an NC Math
Association meeting at the civic center.

« Jim Foster received money for High School Instructional Days.

Award proposals are due to Polly Bouldin by Feb. 29. If you need
a form see Polly.

An Invitation to SACS

I'm sorry, but with all of the "SACS" jokes that I've had to listen
to, I couldn't resist.

Dr. Joyner does want to share some important information about
our self-study, however, and has invited us to a meeting on Monday,
Feb. 19, at 3:15 p.m. in the civic center lecture hall. All self-study
committee members are encouraged to attend, and it is extremely
important for all principal committee chairs, assistant chairs, sub-
committee chairs and members of the Steering Committee to be at
this meeting.

Please call if there are any questions, and I look forward to seeing
you on Monday.

— Ann McCracken

SACS Meeting

The Editorial and Publication Committee and the editors of all

“principal committees will meet in the Board Room Tuesday, Feb. 20,

at 3:30 p.m.

— Oover —

Life is not fair, but it is equal. — Anonymous



